
,_, Liberty Utilities· 

Via Hand-Delivery and Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite IO 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

May 2, 2019 

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

Re: Docket No. DE 19-064; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. 
d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Distribution Rate Case 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write 
to correct the Company's characterization of Staff's position related to the Motion for Protective 
Order and Confidential Treatment Regarding Compensation Information, and for Waiver of Puc 
203.02 and Puc 203.08. 

The motion incorrectly stated that Staff "assent[ s ]" to the waiver request related to how 
the confidential matter was filed. The motion should have stated that Staff "takes no position" 
on the waiver request. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Sheehan 

cc: Service list 
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